
Competitions. 

 

The following guidelines were issued by English Golf, 

England Golf is today pleased to confirm that threeball and fourball play can re-
commence from Monday 1 June 

It remains their recommendation for a minimum 10-minute interval between tee 
times. 

Clubs may choose to run competitions provided social distancing and safety 
regulations can be strictly observed at all times. 

Due to the club being a 10 hole club, we cannot at this stage, confidently ensure 
the government guidelines can be observed for 18 hole competitions, especially 
on the turn from front to back nine. It is my decision, that we continue to run 9 
hole competitions on Wednesday & Saturday pending the Governments next 

major update due on 15th June. 

Some 18 hole course clubs are running 18 hole competitions but some have also 
cancelled them for the rest of the season.  

Whilst I appreciate this will not be to everybody’s liking, I feel my first priority as 
Proprietor must be to adhere the current regulations and try and keep all our 

members safe. 

I hope you will respect the compromise of 9 hole competitions pending further 
updates. 

Paul Lander. 


